
Conflict in Ukraine 

With respect to the conflict in Ukraine, we are unable to accept delegates from Russia or 
Belarus. Neither are we able to accept papers with authors or co-authors from institutions 
based in these countries. We will continue to monitor the situation with respect to official 
U.S. government sanctions and restrictions, as well as endeavoring to remain consistent 
with the global scientific and cultural communities' response to the ongoing conflict. 


